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University of Michigan-Dearborn
Student Government

June 2018 Regents’ Report

President Schlissel, members of the Board of Regents, and Executive Officers of the University, it is my
pleasure and honor to submit the following report to you on behalf of the University of
Michigan-Dearborn Student Government (SG). We truly appreciate this opportunity to inform you on all
the initiatives Student Government has worked on this year and upcoming initiatives we have in store.

Progress Report: Throughout the month of May and June, the new administration has started its meetings
with administration and university offices. We are currently working on multiple projects with the Office
of Student Engagement including student organization communication, Student Organizations Advisory
Council (SOAC) reform, and Victorslink updates. We are also working on a process in which students can
come to the university with housing complaints, restarting the parking committee to look into the
university’s availability of parking, and are finally ordering the shuttle stop shelters Student Government
partnered with the university to order with the Office of Business Affairs. Lastly, the UM-Dearborn
Student Government is working on the possibility of hosting a United Student Government conference for
the upcoming winter semester. United Student Government is the new coalition of student governments
from all over the state of Michigan. We hope to host this event not only to showcase what each of our
student governments have been doing, but also to learn from all the institutions from around the state to
better not only ourselves but our communities.

Collaboration: We are working on an exciting tri-campus fundraiser to raise funds for relief of those
suffering from the Flint Water Crisis. Student Government realizes that residents in Flint are still
struggling to obtain water. What better way to help our communities, and our sister campus in Flint, than
to raise awareness and funds for the ongoing crisis. We hope that this will lead to continued partnership
and collaboration with both the Ann Arbor and Flint campuses as we attend a student government
conference with both campuses.

Thank you for taking the time to read this report regarding the work done by the UM-Dearborn Student
Government, and thank you for your commitment to the University of Michigan system and its students.

Best,
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Vivien Adams
President, UM-Dearborn Student Government
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